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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 2:04 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Looking for EV Charging Station Installation Information

 

From: Hannah Bedner <xxxx@umich.edu>  
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxx@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Looking for EV Charging Station Installation Information 
 

 
Hello, 
 
My name is Hannah Bedner, and I am a student at the University of Michigan enrolled in ENVIRON 319: 
Sustainability and the Campus. This is a project-based class, and my group is focusing on creating a project 
proposal and cost estimate for installing solar charging stations for electric vehicles at Matthei Botanical 
Gardens with the goal of showing support for EV drivers, serving as an example for the deployment of similar 
systems, and contributing to the University’s sustainability goals.  
 
I am reaching out to you because my group would like to get more information on how the City is approaching 
EV charging stations for the public, and better understand what lessons we might take from different 
challenges and successes the City has had as we complete this project.  
 

Are you available to meet with us next week over Zoom for a 30-45 minute interview to discuss these topics? 
My group has pretty open availability on Friday (3/22), or we would be happy to set another meeting time that 
is most convenient for you.  
 
Thank you for your time, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best, 
Hannah Bedner 
 
 
‐‐  
Hannah Bedner (she/her/hers)  
University of Michigan - Ann Arbor 
School of Public Health | Community and Global Public Health B.A. 
College of Literature, Science, and the Arts | Environment B.S. 
xxxx@umich.edu | (810) 360-xxxx 

  This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


